
From: SC Flood Fund <scfloodfund@yourfoundation.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: JoAnn TurnquistJoAnn@yourfoundation.org

Date: 2/25/2016 2:49:26 PM
Subject: Re: Grants

Yes, that is correct. We are reviewing three grants next week out of the normal cycle. The RFP 
process opens Monday and will close the first Friday in April. At that point we'll do another round of 
distributions. 

Thanks Holly!
 

Sent from Outlook Mobile

On Thu, Feb 25, 2016 at 10:12 AM -0800, "Pisarik, Holly" <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Just wanted to confirm.  At this point, we have awarded two rounds of grants for a total of $500,000, correct?  When 
will the next round of grants be awarded?
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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